
Oliver Hoban

From: Seascale Clerk 
Sent: 06 September 2023 21:27
To: Oliver Hoban
Subject: Re: 4/23/2235/0F1 - MANX VIEW, DRIGG ROAD, SEASCALE
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Good evening  
 
SPC submit the following: 
 
No Objection - SPC would have referred the demolition and complete new build, and is disappointed by the 
planning departments' lack of vision. 
 
Regards 

Jill Bush 
Clerk/Responsible Financial Officer 
Seascale Parish Council 


